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Heath Farmers Market Returns

The Heath Farmers Market, together with the generous sponsor Heath Golf & Yacht 
Club and Rob Whittle, will return for its Fall 2021 season. Mark your calendars for a 
very special Opening Day on Saturday, October 16, when the path of Towne Center Park 
will again be lined with the very best local vendors, makers, shakers, artists, growers, 
farmers and ranchers. 

The Heath Farmers Market Concert Series also returns on October 16 and will have the 
distinct honor of kicking off with the beloved Eleven Hundred Springs, in what will be 
their final show before riding off into the sunset. All other EHS final shows are sold out, 
so this is your opportunity to see them with friends and family, free in the field. 

The Fall 2021 season will run from October 16 through November 13, markets are 2 
to 6 p.m., concerts are 6 to 8 p.m. Watch for more details in next month’s newsletter 
and other local media. Interested vendors should contact Jenny Timberlake Bellamy at 
jtb219@gmail.com.

TXDOT Construction Updates

You can stay informed on the I-30 and I-635 construction 
project progress, lane closures and traffic changes by signing 
up for TxDOT text alerts. Send the message “635 East” to 
1-833-499-6353. You can also sign up for e-blasts by scanning 
the QR code above.

Oct.
16

THROUGHNov.
13

Heath Farmers Market organizers Mayor Pro Tem Frank New, 
Jenny Timberlake Bellamy with sponsors Sarah & Rob Whittle  
- Heath Golf & Yacht Club.



Marsha’s Happy Haven Needs You!

Ginny Jackson and Gini Sealy are working hard work to 
raise private funds for Marsha’s Happy Haven, an all-
abilities park slated for a 0.54 acre parcel of land at Terry 
Park. While the pandemic has put a damper on their 
efforts, the need for a safe place for all children to play 
together outside is greater than ever. These dedicated 
citizens are seeking a sponsor for an upcoming fund 
raising event to be held at the future park site. You can 
contact Mrs. Jackson directly at jacksonvirginia615@
gmail.com. You can also make a donation today at 
marshashappyhaven.com or in person at Heath City Hall.

Planning for the Future 

The City of Heath continues to work with the consulting firm of Kimley-Horn to develop a 
design for the Heath Towne Center, also known as the Towne Center Overlay District, and a 
design for Towne Center Park. A final Towne Center Park concept plan has been approved 
by the Park Board and the Heath Economic Development Corporation/Heath Municipal 
Benefits Corporation (HEDC/HMBC), which dedicates 25% of its annual revenue to park 
and community improvement investments. City Council will discuss and take action on the 
plan at its August 24 meeting. You can keep up to date on these important initiatives at 
DesignHTC.com or by scanning the QR code. 

Heath DPS 
is on a Roll

Many new 
initiatives have 
occurred under 
the leadership of 
Heath DPS Chief 
Brandon Seery, 
including the 
launch of a new 
bike patrol! Watch 
for officers in your 
neighborhood and give them a wave! They are always 
happy to stop for a quick visit and photo with the kids.

Protecting Sensitive Customer Information

In an effort to protect sensitive customer information from predatory practices, the 
Texas State Legislature passed H.B. 872 that applies to information held by the City 
relating to water, wastewater, sewer, gas, garbage, electricity, or drainage service. 
Effective immediately, the City of Heath cannot disclose information relating to 
customer accounts including address, usage and disconnections. You may request 
the City to release this information in response to a public information request by 
filling out the Utility Disclosure Form, which can be found at heathtx.com under the 
Utility Services page.

Christmas Tree Lighting 
Festivities Return December 3

It may still feel like summer, but the Special Events 
Board is already making plans for the annual Christmas 
celebration in Towne Center Park. So save the day for 
Friday, December 3, and watch for more details coming 
soon.

In The Park

December

3



City of Heath Board/Commission Member Update
Long-Term Volunteers Honored

Mayor Kelson Elam and the Council honored long-time volunteers (from left to right) Mark King, Park Board Chairman, Vicki Wallace, HEDC/HMBC Vice 
President, and Clinton Howie, Planning and Zoning Commission Chairman, upon the conclusion of their tenures of service to the City. Each leader was 
presented with a proclamation recognizing their contributions to the City of Heath at the July 27 City Council meeting. 

New Members Appointed

The City Council has also appointed or re-
appointed the following citizens to serve:

ARCHITECTURAL REVIEW BOARD
John Curtis, Chairman
Julie Berg	
SuzAnne Howland	 
Greg Ramey	
Thomas Smith	
Jason Thompson	
Douglas Hartman, Alternate
Richard Anderson, Alternate

BOARD of ADJUSTMENT*
Christopher Boeck, Vice Chairman
Robert Farqueharson
Nathan Goodnight
Eric Harless
Donald Prentiss 
Mike Rask
Erich Wynn

*Leadership to be elected by members at next 
meetings.

MUNICIPAL BENEFITS CORPORATION/
ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT BOARD*
David Lane, President
Cynthia Allen
Jim Chester
Scott Dodson
Tom Johnson 
Justin Saunders
Councilmember Brent Weaver (council liaison)
Mayor Kelson Elam (ex officio)

PARK BOARD*
Katie Dyer, Vice Chairman
Glenn Burrow
Patrick Cummins
Brent King
John Reed
Cameron Slocum
Katie Wozniak
Councilmember Rich Krause (council liaison)

PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION
James Tunnell, Chairman
Wayne Gordon, Vice Chairman
Thomas Bishop
Sharon Caldwell
Harry Heinkele
Joe Ruszkiewicz
Bob Shaw

SPECIAL EVENTS BOARD
Jenni Knox, Chairman
Tami Hogan
Stacy Megill
Amanda Rosander 
Delayne Spicer

CLUB MUNICIPAL MANAGEMENT 
DISTRICT NO.1 DIRECTORS 
Mark Kennedy, President
Steve McKimmey, Vice President
Norman Gunsfeld
Mike Iles	
Thomas Penrose
Sat Pershaud
Shaw Talucci
Frank Tyminski		

HEATH
REMEMBER TO

SHOP LOCAL
In Town & Online

Be Sure to Use Heath as Your Billing/Shipping City for 
Online Purchases



VISIT HEATHTX.COM/PATH TO SIGN UP ONLINE, OR SCAN THE QR CODE ABOVE.

CHARTER PATH DONORS AS OF AUGUST 10, 2021
PATH PATRON
$10,000 Donation

PATH FUNDER
$1,000 Donation

THANK YOU PATH Members

If you enjoy taking your pup for a walk in the park, you’ll be happy to know there’s a new water 
bottle filler with a pet bowl in Towne Center Park, thanks to the Parks And Trails of Heath (PATH) 
fund raising program. The fountain plus five new park benches and 25 shade trees for Towne Center 
Park was the first completed PATH project, but there’s more to come thanks to great citizen support. 
Learn how you can become a PATH member: heathtx.com/path

PATH PAVER - $500 Donation
Larry & Mary Bush
Ernie & Becky Burkett
Chris & Angela Cass
Russell & Patricia Clark 
Renee & Scott Clover
Colley Family 
Dennis 
Tom & Margaret Davidson
Jon-Paul & Crystal Dixon 
Kathy Farrington
William & Tammy Fieldsmith
Neal & Mary Fondren 
Grinnan Family 
Tim & Alison Hartley
Mike & Amanda Karner
Rich Koepke
Mark & Lisa Misheck
McCuthcheon Farms, LLC
Kevin & Susan Smart Family
Rick & Kathy Spletter 

SPECIAL CONTRIBUTION
Tom & Charlene Norris ($250)
Gary & Tracy Allen ($100)

PATH FINDER - Recurring $10 per Month
Gary & Tracy Allen
Bonnie Baron 
Councilmember John Beaman
Anthony & Julie Berg
Ernie & Becky Burkett
Dean & Christine Brand
Mark & Suzanne Brooke
Jim & Beatrice Chester 
Larry & Sharon Cole
Patrick & Lindsey Cummins
John & Janie Curtis
Ralph & Mary DeMott Family
John & Katie Dyer
Mayor Kelson & Brenda Elam
Kevin and Tracy Enoch
Ryan & Ashley Farha Family 
Robert & Nicole Farquharson
David & Laura Gartling
Mark & Toni George
John & Sherry Gillespie

Mike & Claudia Givens
Ken & Lorrie Gray
Jerry & Judy Groves
Shawn & Misty Helms
Robert & Dana Hensley
Jeff Ivy
Ken & Ginny Jackson
Lorri Kasper
Wes & Sarah Keith
Kathryn Klepak
Councilman Rich Krause
David & Debbie Lane
Brian & Lea Lashley
Mike & Ruth Miller
Troy Parker
Bob Petka
Bryan Ramey 
Craig & Monique Raymond
John & Janet Reed
David & Betsy Roe
Charles & Malette Reed
Tony & Councilmember Donna Rolater
Justin & Jennifer Saunders 
Gini Seely
Doyle & Tiki Sherman

Tom & Diane Smith
Cameron & Michelle Slocum
Councilmember Brent Weaver & Lillian
Jeff & Cathy Wicker
William & Wendy Wilbanks 
Steve & Stacy Wingard
Brian Wiley
Michaela Wood
Craig & Julie Zurek

PATH MAKER - Recurring $5 per Month
James Albrecht
Gary & Kellie Anderson
Randy & Lana Dodge
Keith & Megan Flowers
Chris & Jenni Knox 
Jacqueline Martin
Calvin and Linda O’Glee
Jeff & Claudette Overfield
R.E. (Bob) Shaw, Sr.
Candee Smith
Stan Stewart
Dalton Tasset
Tony & Janet Tiseo

Heath Flag Service/Burrow Family
Rhonda Holloway
Magnum Home Service

BC Golf
Bill & Barbara Bottorff, 2020 

BETTY PERRY
VICKI WALLACE

If you would like to participate anonymously, please 
indicate that under publicity, when signing up.


